
VISITS AND ENRICHMENT 
This half term we will visiting Limassol Sculpture Park linking with our Art. More information to follow. 

We have our sleepover on Thursday 4th May to Friday 5th May.  
We will also be taking part in Sports Day. 
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How to help your child 
Please ensure that reading books and reading 

records are in school every day. Remember that 
you are now able to quiz on books at home as 

well. Please initial when you have read with your 
child, we would love children to read at least 3 
times a week at home. When reading with your 

child, don’t forget to ask them questions to ensure 
that they understand what they are reading.  

Please support your child at home by learning the 
2, 5 and 10’s times tables. 

 
 

Our learning this term: 
Welcome back to the summer term! We hope you all enjoyed the Easter break! This half term we will 
focus on continuing to develop both the children’s resilience and stamina particularly when in new 
situations. We are also very much looking forward to our residential! 
 
Writing: We will be learning about character descriptions and features of postcards before writing our 
very own. 
Maths: We will continue to focus on fraction, introduce money and time as well as consolidating our 
learning so far this year.  
In other subjects we will be focusing on: In Design and Technology we will be creating our own 
food for a street party to commemorate King Charles’ coronation. In Art, we will be creating sculptures.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USEFUL INFORMATION 
PE happens throughout the week in Year 2, please ensure that PE kit is in school on a Monday and stays 

for the week. 
We will continue to update Spelling logs throughout the week. 

Library Days: Mandela & Ennis Hill on a Friday, Earhart on a Wednesday 
 

National Curriculum assessments will commence the week beginning 15th May. 
 

We shall continue to use SeeSaw as our main method of communication. 
 

                    
                        

Additional information  
Please ensure everything that comes into school has 
been named. Please continue to apply sun cream and 
mosquito repellent to your child each day before they 

come to school.  

We have a “no hat no play” policy now that we are 
in the summer months. Please send in a named hat 

every day.  

It is also essential that your child brings in a water 
bottle. 

 


